
 
 

ST MARY’S RC  PRIMARY  SCHOOL 
62A Polton Street 
Bonnyrigg EH19 3DG 
Midlothian 
Tel:   0131 271 4690 
Fax:  0131 454 9185  

 

 
 
EDUCATION  
Head Teacher 
Mrs  Liz Laird 
stmarys_ps@midlothian.gov.uk 
http://stmarys.mgfl.net 
twitter@stmarysrcps 
 

 

 
 
 

Learning and 
Growing 
Together  

 
 
 

St Mary’s RC Primary 
Bonnyrigg 

 

 
Midlothian 

 

13th March 2018 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 

RYDER CUP CLUBGOLF FESTIVAL 
 
On Tuesday 20th March, Primary 5 will attend The Ryder Cup Clubgolf Festival at Hawthornden 
Primary School.  They will take part in a series of golf themed activities led by Midlothian Active 
Schools group and volunteers from Broomieknowe Golf Club.  
 
Pupils will leave St Mary’s at 9.05 am to walk to the event and return to school around 12 noon. 

 
Pupils should be appropriately dressed to take part in outdoor sport and be warm in case of 
wind/rain.  They should also wear comfortable shoes, and bring a plastic bottle of water and 
snack.  
 
We already hold your permission for your child to go on out-of-school visits.  If any contact 
numbers or medical factors have changed please let us know by completing the tear-off slip 
below. 
 
If you are able to help with this trip please complete the form below and we will contact you if 
your help is required. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
Liz Laird 
Headteacher 
 

ST MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL – Ryder Cup ClubGolf Festival 

 
PUPIL’S NAME ……………………………………………………………………………………………..   Class……………… 
 
Alterations to medical/emergency details …………………………………………………………………..…………… 
 
I am able to accompany this trip    Yes/No 
 
Name………………………………………………………………………..Contact No……………………………………………. 
 
Signature of Parent/Carer ………………………………….……………        Date ………………………………………… 

These details will be used for the purposes of this event only and destroyed.  Any Permanent changes 
to Emergency contacts should be put in writing and sent to the School Office 
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